



October 15, 2019

Via electronic mail: brian.reardon@cord.bc.ca

Regional District of the Central Okanagan 1450 K.L.O. Road Kelowna, BC V1W 3Z4

RE: Appointments for Westbank First Nation ("WFN") on the Regional District of Central Okanagan)"RDCO")

Dear Brian,

The Westbank First Nation Chief and Council 3 year terms have expired effective September 18, 2019. On October 7, 2019, the following representatives were appointed/re-appointed by Westbank First Nation ("WFN") Chief and Council:

Councillor Jordan Coble (Council Representative), jcoble@wfn.ca@wfn.ca Councillor Andrea Alexander (Council Representative alternate), andrea.alexander@wfn.ca

Please forward any necessary resources available to the new appointees that may be helpful for them in their new roles. We look forward to the continued work with the Regional District of the Central Okanagan.

We trust that you will find the foregoing to be in good order, however, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jennifer Lube, Executive Assistant to Council, at our office at 250-769-4999.

Sincerely,

Jennifer¹Lube

Executive Assistant to Council

Westbank First Nation